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JEEL brings you exclusive discounts
from top online and local businesses
across the UAE. Shop smarter, save
more!
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Stores

Coupons

Offers

www.jeeloffers.com

JEEL has three main categories:
Stores, Offers, and Coupons, easily
accessible from the navigation bar.
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Stores

View In Your Space
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One of JEEL's standout features is
'View in Your Space,' which lets you
preview products like clothes,
furniture, etc., using your mobile
camera before making a purchase.
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Offers
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Tap the Offers tab in the navigation
bar to browse all products along
with their descriptions and details.
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Tap on any
product to
view its full
details,
including price,
description,
and available
discounts.
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View In Your Space

You can tap the 'View in Your Space'
icon next to the products to see how it
looks in real life.
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When you tap
'View in Your
Space,' your mobile
camera will open,
and the product
will appear right in
front of you on the
screen.

When the product
is displayed on
your camera,
you'll see three
buttons: 
delete, reset size,
and view product
details.
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To view multiple products at once,
like outfits, simply tap the search
button and select the items you
want to add.
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Once you're
ready, take a
photo by
pressing the
camera button.
Then, tap
'Continue' to
move to the
next step.
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Next, you'll see
your photo
along with a
summary of
details. Each
product will
have a link that
directs you to
the brand's
website.
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In the end, you can save the photo
or share it , along with all the
product details, with anyone you
like.
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